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Fri 24th 
March 

6.30pm Bingo Evening 

Sat 25th 
March 

9:30am CC v Lyndhurst at 
Alleyn’s School – Friendly Game 

Tues 28th 
March 

Nursery Trip to Ritzy Cinema 
 

Year 6 Trip to Clapham Fire 
Station 

Wed 29th 
March 

9am Year 4 Parents’ Meeting – 
Residential Trip 

Thurs 30th 
March 

9.15am EYFS Easter Prayer 
Service & Bonnet Parade 
 

2.15pm KS1, Classes 3, 4 5 & 6 
Easter Prayer Service & Bonnet 
Parade 
 

Last Swimming Lesson for Class 7 

Fri 31st 
March 

End of Term 
School finishes at 2pm 
 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CARE CLUB  

Sat 1st 
April 

10.30am CC Girls v Judith Kerr at 
Dulwich Sports Ground 

 Mon 3rd April – Thurs 6th April 
Tues 11th April – Fri 14th April 
Mr Brady’s Sports Camp 

Mon 17th 
April  

Inset Day – School Closed to 
Pupils 

Tues 18th 
April 

Children Return to School 
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 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
and was an appropriate time for us all to reflect on the stations 
of the cross as we prepare for Easter.  We would like to thank Fr 
Matthew and Fr Mebrate for attending our service and giving an 
Easter blessing to the whole school community.   We thank you 
all for your excellent attendance and continued support for 
everything the school does for the benefit of the children.   

 

RAM 
 

On Tuesday, children from Reception Classes 1 & 2 showcased 
to their parents the new music skills they have learnt with their 
Royal Academy of Music teachers.  We thank you all for your 
support in attending the concert, it means so much to the 
children to see you there. 
 

Summer Uniform 
 

We have details of our uniform policy on our website, please 
refer to this for more information.  Girls from Reception to Year 
4 wear the school summer dress and girls in Years 5 & 6 wear the 
school blouse with their skirts or culottes, but please ensure they 
are replaced when they become too short as the girls grow.  
Boys’ shorts must be grey and with no thigh pockets.  Tank tops 
can be purchased from our school shop and are a smart 
alternative to jumpers in the summer term. 
 
 
 

 
  

The EYFS, Nursery, Classes 1 & 2, Easter Prayer 

Service and Easter Bonnet Parade will take place 

on Thursday 30th March at 9.15am. 

KS1, Classes 3, 4, 5 & 6 Easter Prayer Service and 
Easter Bonnet Parade will take place on Thursday 
30th March at 2.15pm.  

Time to start preparing your bonnets. 
 

  

 

On Friday 31st March there will be a funeral at Corpus 
Christi Church at 9am.  Fr Matthew has kindly asked that 
parents do not park outside the church and along Trent 
Road as the funeral cortege will be arriving from 08:45am.   
Please avoid driving into Trent Road during morning drop 
off.  If you need to drive to school, please park in 
surrounding roads and walk, thank you for your  
co-operation. 

The Way of the Cross 
 

As part of the children’s Lenten 
observance, they performed a moving  
re-enactment of Jesus’ last days in The Way 
of The Cross.  We enjoyed their dramatic 
interpretation as well as beautiful singing.  
The service was performed by Year 3, 4 & 5 

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/uniform
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/uniform


 
 

 

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday Dodge Ball  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

7 100 

14 100 

3 99.3 

11 99.2 

2 98.5 

8 98.4 

10 98.1 

5 97.8 

6 97.7 

4 96.2 

12 95.9 

9 95.7 

13 95.7 

1 95.0 

N 93.1 

Attendance 
Monday 20th March – Friday 

24th March 2023 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 7 & 14 
on their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average: 97.4 % 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 17th March 2023 

 
N Rayan M 

1 Luica R O 

2 Ilaria N 

3 Aubrey G 

4 Maia-Lee P-Y 

5 Cecilia O-A 

6 Joseph N 

7 Noelle S 

8 Noah B 

9 Raica M B G 

10 Lila M 

11 Oscar S 

12 Alvaro L 

13 Evans A 

14 Kolaiah A 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Association 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Thank you for the donations of school 
uniform and children’s clothing and to all 
the parents who were able to come along 

and buy some items.  The turnout was 
amazing and so far we have raised 
£580.00.  Thank you also for the 

donations to The Catholic Children’s 
Society. 

 

 

 
Bingo Evening  

Friday 24th March 
Doors will open at 6.30pm, eyes down at 

7pm. 
 

Please do not arrive at school if you have 
not purchased your entry ticket.  

Preordered books and entry tickets can be 
collected this evening.  More books can 

also be bought duriing the event. 
 

 

Future Dates for your Diary 
 

21st April - 9am PA Meeting 
5th May – Coronation Cake Competition 
26th May - Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
10th June - Summer Social 12pm – 4pm 
16th June - Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
30th June – Summer Discos after school 
14th July – Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mr Brady’s Easter Holiday Sport Camp 
 

Mon 3rd April – Thurs 6th April 2023 
 
Tues 11th April – Fri 14th April 2023 
 

Click here for a booking form. 

British Summer Time 

Remember to put your clocks forward 1 

hour on Sunday 26th March as we begin 

British Summer Time. 

 

 

 

Thank you to the children who have 
returned their boxes to school with 

their donations for  
The Catholic Children’s Society. 

 

You still have time to fill them, and we 
ask that they are returned to school at 

the beginning of the summer term, 
thank you. 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Residential Trips 
 

The Payment deadline for these trips is 
listed on your Parentpay account 

please ensure that you have paid for 
your trips in full by then.  These trips 

are available to pay on your ParentPay 
account by installments to help spread 

the cost.   
If you have any queries, please speak 

to Ms Ruiz. 
 

Educational Trips 
 

This year we have asked for £45.00 
towards educational trips and visitors.  
Please log onto your ParentPay account 
to make the payment before the start 
of the Summer Term if you have not 
already done so. 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/quiz+night&psig=AOvVaw3qmsAXD530J9InqhJInTgO&ust=1582975835199000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiMhtWS9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Sports%20Camp/Easter%202023/Easter%20Sports%20Camp%202023.pdf

